
TY Trip to  Coláiste Acla - Wednesday 14th to Friday 16th May 2025: 

 

Details as follows: 

• Students are expected in school at 7.45am on Wednesday morning. 

• Bus will leave @8.00pm sharp. 

• We expect to return to the school on Friday at approx. 5.00pm. 

• Please ensure that we receive signed Permission Slips by 4.00pm Tuesday, where 

your son /daughter agree to adhere to the School Rules. Failure to return signed 

permission slips will result in your son/daughter being unable to go on the trip. 

• Clothing: swimsuits/old towels/old runners for water/bog activities. Rain jacket. 

• Good weather is forecast, bring shorts/t-shirts/hoodies and suncream. 

• There are no shops where we are staying in Achill, bring some treats. 

• We will stop on the journey to and from Achill for food and a toilet break where 

there will be an opportunity to buy sweets and drinks. 

• Please inform us if your son or daughter has any special Dietary requirements. 

 

Muidne le meas. 

An Roinn Gaeilge 

 


